


The Missouri Coalition for Employee and Human Rights believes in the following 5 principles...
1. Everyone is equal and deserves to be treated as such.
2. A home or job should never be denied because of the applicant’s race, gender, age, disability, religion or familial status. 
3. An employer or property owner who wrongly denies a person access to a home or job should have to make amends for the harm they caused.
4. The Constitution guarantees every person the right to seek justice in the courts for harm he has suffered. 
5. The law should work to prevent injustice rather than protect the individuals who are responsible for the injustice.
House Bill 205 violates these principles, and therefore, this coalition opposes its passage.
